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Long Mead Newsletter 

Term 4 has finished very differently to how we all had expected, we hope this Newsletter finds 

you keeping well.  Here are a few pictures to see what the children have been involved in so 

far……. 

 

 

 World Book Day  2020  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children and staff all looked 

great dressed as different book 

characters!  

 

Please remember to only go out if it is essential:  

working ,  food shopping or exercise.  
 

Make sure you are wash ing your hands  regularly ! 
  

The Reading Tree  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Remember to keep reading!  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Holiday:  Monday 6 – Friday 17 April 2020  
 

On the  School website there are  activities for the children to do during the  holiday.  
 

If  the  school remains closed after  Easter  then  please look out  for  extra  work  being set  on the  

website  (under  the  Classes /  Home Learning then  scroll  down to  your  child's  class). Also look on our 

Facebook site  for  latest  ideas and resources.  
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The children had a  great day looking at Life Long Ago  on Monday 10 February . In the 

morning they dug for fossils and in the afternoon they had a visit  from  Sophie the T -Rex. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Griffin Class  went to Tonbridge Park for a River Walk  on Tuesday 7 January .  
 

 

 

Phoenix Class enjoyed a trip to The Living Rainforest in Newbury  on 

Tuesday 7 January , it was a long way to go but the class had a  

brilliant day!  
 

 


